
 

Circular No. 26/2024-25                 20th November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Annual Day is an integral part of our school, and we are glad to inform you that Laurus-The Universal 

School will be celebrating its Annual Day this year in a grand way on Saturday, 25th January 2025. It 

is an occasion of celebration, felicitation, and festivity, where students present their wonderful 

performances. 

The costumes for the various performances have been finalized. These costumes will be hired from 

external vendors on a returnable basis. The annual day fee is Rs. 1500/- per child. 

We kindly request you to complete the attached consent form and return it by Friday,  22nd 

November 2024. The Annual Day fee of Rs. 1500/-  should be paid by cash/online latest by Saturday, 

30th November 2024. Please share the screenshot of online payment along with the student's name 

and grade, with Ms. Pavani (7402888111). 

We look forward to your child’s participation in this memorable event. Your timely support and 

payment will help us proceed with rehearsals and ensure the success of the event. 

For any further assistance, please feel free to contact 
us. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support! 

 

Principal 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Consent for Participation 

I_____________________________________ parent of _______________________give my consent for my child to 
participate in the Annual Day event on Saturday, 25th January 2025. 

I understand that the annual day fee of Rs. 1500/- is required, and I will ensure the payment is made 
by Saturday, 30th November 2024. 

 Signature of Parent/Guardian: ______________________ 

 Date: ____________________________________________ 


